



Somerset Road, Southampton, SO17 3AA (?)

info@portswoodpri.org.uk

023 8055 5885

www.portswoodpri.org.uk 📵

Headteacher - Tony Head

Friday 3 November 2023

Dear Parents

We are writing to invite you to this year's Winter Fair which will be taking place on Wednesday 6 December 2023 at 3.45pm-4.45pm.

This event will be in place of Carols Around the Tree.

From 3:45pm, in the main corridor of the junior building, we will be hosting a range of different stalls, both for your shopping pleasure and your entertainment. Game stalls will be run by our brilliant Year 6 children. Come along and enjoy:

- Games
- Drinks
- Baked items
- Hamper raffle including grand prizes (this will take place at 4:30 in the hall)
- Musical entertainment
- Pre-loved gift room
- and much more!

The event will be an opportunity for us to gather as a school community whilst also raising money for our school library so please come prepared with lots of change as all stalls will only be accepting cash.

In order to make this event as successful as possible we need your help. We are asking for donations of any clothes, books and toys that you no longer need (in good condition please). Please bring these into the school office by Friday 1 December 2023. You will receive further information about the hamper raffle in a separate letter so please look out for this.

If you have any questions about this event, please contact Miss Hotston at 6H@portswoodpri.org.uk

As always, we are incredibly grateful for your continued support and looking forward to celebrating a fantastic first term with you at our Winter Fair.

Miss Hotston Phase Leaders

Miss Bryant

Miss Kinally

Mrs Aldridge



'Pride, Passion, Success'

